

## Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School Plymouth Road Tavistock **PL198BX**

5<sup>th</sup> September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements which have been made for swimming as part of your child's class PE programme for the Autumn Term. 2019.

School Swimming Sessions form part of the curriculum for Year 4, paid for by the school, will take place as follows:

Wednesday

11<sup>th,</sup> 18<sup>th</sup>, 25<sup>th</sup> September 2<sup>nd</sup>, 16<sup>th</sup> & 30<sup>th</sup> October 6<sup>th</sup>, 13<sup>th</sup>, 20<sup>th</sup> & 27<sup>th</sup> November

Wednesday Wednesday

The children will have a 45 minute lesson and will be taught by fully qualified swimming teachers arranged by Tavistock Swim Club. Members of staff from Tavistock Primary School and qualified lifeguards will also be in attendance. The children will leave school at 1.15pm and will return after their lesson.

In accordance with current guidelines:-

Girls: One piece swimming costume.

Lyraette Selbis

Boys: Standard swimming trunks, not baggy shorts.

- No Earrings
- Swimming hats are compulsory for school lessons and these can be purchased from Meadowlands Pool: £1.00 each.

Please check that your child's swimming costume/trunks still fit and that all kit is clearly named.

I hope that your child will enjoy their swimming lessons. Their class teacher or myself will be delighted to answer any questions or to allay any concerns which you or your child may have.

Yours sincerely

L D Selbie

Headteacher

t: 01822 616044 f: 01822 610009 e: admin@tavistock-pri.devon.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Lynnette Selbie